
The Honorable Representative Wiggam, 

 

I would like to request that the house pass SB 311.  These mandates that have been imposed on 

Ohians by the Health Director have been far overreaching for far too long.  The stress on our 

family has been great.  I implore you to pass this bill which  limits these powers that have not 

gone through legislation in our states. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Barbara Hupp 

 


